
Comment for planning application 21/00517/F
Application Number 21/00517/F

Location Land Used For Motorcross Stratford Road A422 Wroxton OX15 6HX

Proposal Creation of a motocross track and soft landscaping scheme and the change of use of
agricultural land to hold moto-cross events including set-up, take down and private practice
sessions, with associated camping site, for up to 65 days per year and agricultural grazing
(retrospective)

Case Officer George Smith  
 

Organisation
Name Michael Carabok

Address Prentice House,Millers Lane,Hornton,Banbury,OX15 6BS

Type of Comment  Objection

Type neighbour

Comments I noted with surprise the consultation response submitted by Mr. Guest (5th May). In this
submission, Mr. Guest states that he has "reviewed the noise assessment submitted by
Parker Jones Acoustics on behalf of the applicant and is happy that this establishes that the
risk of the noise from the motocross track causing a statutory nuisance is satisfactorily low".
Clark Saunders (part of the HPC submission) have identified multiple points of concern and
deficiencies in the approach and assessment made Parker Jones Acoustics. I would also point
out that Clark Saunders have considerable acknowledged acoustics expertise with regard to
motor sports. I would like to formally request that Mr. Guest reviews the detailed submission
by Clark Saunders and reconsiders his review.
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